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HOMICIDE 
      
Yuma, AZ –  

 
On Sunday, October 6, 2024, at approximately 11:02 p.m., officers responded to the 

2300 block of S. Avenue B, in reference to a male subject who had been stabbed. 

Officers located the victim, a 37-year-old male, and he was transported to Yuma 

Regional Medical Center for treatment, where he later succumbed to his injuries and 

was pronounced deceased. 

The suspect is described as a Hispanic or White male, medium build in his late 30’s to 

early 40’s.  The suspect was last seen heading westbound on 24th Street on foot.  The 

suspect is still outstanding. 

This case is still under investigation. 

The Yuma Police Department encourages anyone with any information about this case 

to please call the Yuma Police Department at (928) 373-4700 or 78-Crime at (928) 782-

7463 to remain anonymous.  Remember, if your information leads to an arrest, you may 

receive up to a $1,000 cash reward. 
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